www.pse.com

» PUGET SOUND ENERGY Sue MeLain

Senior Vice President
Operations

Puget Sound Energy. Inc
PO Box 87034
Beltevue WA 98009-8734

August 29, 2008

Mr David Danner,

Sectetary & Executive Director

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P O Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: Puget Sound Energy, Inc.
2008 Annual Progress Report on KEMA Review
In Compliance with Docket Nos. UE-072300 & UG-072301
{Submitted via the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s Records Centet
Web Portal electronic-filing system and cousier)

Dear Mt Danner:

Pursuant to paragraph No. 9 of the Multiparty Settlement 1¢: Emergency Response and Storm
Piepaiedness in Docket Nos. UE-072300 and UG-72301, Puget Sound Energy, Inc. ("PSE" or
“the Company™) provides its annual report which addresses PSE’s progress in implementing
and/or further considering KEMA and supplemental recommendations identified in the after
action review of the December 2006, Hanukah Lve Windstorm

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-160, the Company requests that the enclosed exhibit be accorded
confidential treatment. In accordance with WAC 480-07-160, the report submitted herewith has
been marked “Confidential per WAC 480-07-160,” printed on yellow paper and sealed in an
envelope clearly marked Confidential. Also attached is a redacted version of the exhibit and
workpapets.

If you have any questions regarding the information in this filing, please contact John Phillips at
(425) 462-3579. Any other questions may be directed to me at (425) 462-3696

Very truly yours,

&’ -
Susan McLain
Senior Vice President Operations

Enclosure

ce: Mike Parvinen, WUTC
Tom DeBoer
Booga Gilbertson
John Phillips
Bertrand Valdman
Greg Zeller



